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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

NOTICE REGARDING IMPLEMENTATION OF MULTIFACTOR 
AUTHENTICATION (MFA) TO ENHANCE SYSTEM SECURITY  

FOR CM/ECF and PACER 

Starting on May 11, 2025, the Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts 
will begin implementing multifactor authentication (MFA) to 
enhance system security for Case Management and Electronic Case 
Filing (CM/ECF) system and Public Access to Court Electronic 
Records (PACER). MFA provides an added layer of security to accounts 
by helping protect against cyberattacks that steal passwords, 
significantly reducing the risk of unauthorized access. 

Once implemented, all CM/ECF and PACER users will be able to enroll in 
MFA. Users with filing and all other types of CM/ECF-level access will be 
required to enroll in MFA, while users with PACER-only access will have 
the option to enroll. 

Visit the PACER website for important implementation details on this 
upcoming security enhancement. 

Date: April 14, 2025 Todd M. Stickle 
 Clerk of Court 

https://pacer.uscourts.gov/announcements/2025/04/04/multifactor-authentication-coming-soon

